

City of SeattleSeattle Public Utilities

Please remove unauthorized equipment by July 31, 2013

July 5, 2013

Dear Neighbors,

Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) is pleased that the community has come to enjoy this public space where the Charlestown water tank is located (3955 SW Charlestown Street, Seattle, WA).

It is SPU's responsibility to operate and maintain this facility, while keeping it a safe open space for everyone. To do so, the facility must remain clear of all unauthorized equipment, which includes the three basketball hoops that have been placed here and are pictured below.







We are asking the community members, who left the three hoops, to <u>please remove them by July 31, 2013</u>. SPU maintenance crews will proceed to remove the equipment after this date. In the future, crews performing regular maintenance will remove any objects or play equipment left at this facility.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Pat O'Brien at 206-615-1745 or pat.obrien@seattle.gov. Thank you for your help in keeping this open space a safe and enjoyable place for everyone.

Ray Hoffman, Director Seattle Public Utilities 700 5th Avenue, Suite 4900 PO Box 34018 Seattle, WA 98124-4018

Tel (206) 684-5851 Fax (206) 684-4631 TDD (206) 233-7241 ray.hoffman@seattle.gov